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 8th July 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
          
We have booked to take the whole school to Camel Creek on Thursday 22nd July, the 
penultimate day!  All of our fingers and toes are crossed in the hope that Covid 
doesn’t prevent some or all of the children / staff being able to enjoy this 
experience. 
 
We shall be leaving school at approximately 9.10 am and returning for 3.15 pm.  
Your child will need to be wearing lightweight trousers/leggings and a long sleeved 
top.  There are many slides at Camel Creek which require such clothing and this will 
also double up as sun protection, should we be lucky enough to need it. 
 
A small rucksack containing a water bottle, packed lunch, snack and lightweight 
waterproof coat will also be required.  Should you wish to order a packed lunch 
from the school kitchen, please do so by Thursday 15th July at the latest using 
AspensSELECT.   Don’t forget, this is free for all children in Reception, Year 1 and 
Year 2.  It is also free if you are in receipt of Free School Meals for your child. 
 
If you would like your child to bring along some spending money, staff are happy to 
supervise the purchase of ice cream and/or small souvenir.  Children in Class 2 and 3 
should bring their money in a named envelope which their group leader will look 
after until the point of spending.  Children in Class 1 will be responsible for their own 
money.  We suggest that £3 - £5 would be plenty. 
 
The cost of transportation has kindly been paid for by The Friends, using a fraction 
of the money raised from the sponsored walk.  The cost of admission for a school 
child is £4.50.  Please pay for your child to attend the trip using school money and 
thereby giving your permission by Friday 16th July. 
 
As always, any questions please don’t hesitate to ask. 
 
Kindest regards 
Helen Ward 
 
PS  Don’t forget to apply plenty of sun cream in the morning 
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